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We wanted to take the opportunity to send our appreciation to you Connor Clough and 
the staff at X-treme Threads as they have done an exceptional job this season. 

 

We had heard of the great work Connor and X-treme Threads has produced now for a 
few years and made the decision this season to work together, it has been a pleasure. 
As a company, X-treme Threads has been fantastic to work with, very professional, 
accommodating and creative. Victoria Youth Field Lacrosse Association has worked 
with different companies in the past and have found our relations with Connor and  X-
treme was with built ease right from the start.  The communication and professionalism 
is outstanding and has far exceeded our expectations. 

Connor has gone above and beyond what is asked. The attention to detail on design 
and suggestions of changes to formats or ideas are an extra value you don’t usually 
receive. 

 

We highly recommend working with X-Treme Threads. 

 

“Larissa Coates”  

Larissa Coates 

President, Victoria Youth Field Lacrosse Association 

vicfieldpresident@gmail.com 


